
 
 
I believe that the target range of 5-15% is unacceptably low and must be urgently reviewed. 
 
The CPRS should be a polluter-pays scheme and should include voluntary emission reductions 
made by householders to reduce their carbion emissions. 
 
Ordinary Australians are willing to assist with reducing Australia's carbon footprint and their 
contribution should not enable big polluters to pollute more, but should make a measurable 
difference.  Otherwise, I fear that householders and small business will fail to see the point in 
doing their bit for the environment or paying the extra for the CPRS. 
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